
 

 

University of Calcutta 

 

Dt. 02.01.2017 
 
 
 

Entrance Tests will not be postponed 
 
 
 

This is to bring into notice of all concerned 

that the Entrance Tests for admission in 

M.Phil. and other courses scheduled to be 

held from 2nd January to 28th January 2017 

will remain unchanged inspite of the 

Students’ Union Election 2017. 

Secretary, 

UCAC, CU 


